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07 May 2025 

 

Re: Price Revision for Fall Protection Products  

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We are excited to share an important update that reflects our on-going commitment to supporting our 

business partnership while delivering greater value. 

 

As part of our strategic focus on the fall protection category, we have recently re-negotiated our contracts 

with our suppliers. These new agreements, backed by stronger volume commitments, have allowed us to 

secure significantly better pricing across a range of products. This positive development not only strengthens 

our supply chain but also directly benefits you—our valued customer. 

 

Effective Monday, May 12, 2025, we will be implementing this improved and competitive pricing across the 

fall protection category. This change ensures that every one of our customers benefits from the enhanced 

cost efficiencies and more competitive market offerings. 

 

These changes reflect our on-going commitment to providing high-quality safety equipment at the best 

possible value. We believe these improvements will support your business goals and further strengthen our 

partnership. Your updated price list is attached. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your account representative. Thank you for 

your continued partnership. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamal Yousufzai 

VP Sales & Marketing 

Primeline Tools Inc. 


